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Hi Alumni,

     I hope this letter finds you healthy and looking forward to renewing old friendships and making 
new ones at the Alumni dinner.  Dinner will be served buffet style in the former Rushford Central 
School auditorium.  For those attending, we ask that you enter the school only through the door at the 
back of the building.  This is also the door nearest the main area of parking.   We will be prepared to 
start checking people in at 5:15 PM --- please do not plan on entering the school prior to that time.  
Note below that dinner begins earlier this year, at 6 PM, and that time for socializing is scheduled 
after the banquet program.

     Those of you who have become used to receiving correspondence from us by email in recent 
years may be wondering why you received this by postal mail.  The reasons are explained in the 
newsletter.  In short, we need to start from scratch in creating a list of alumni who are willing to 
receive correspondence by email.  We hope that those you who signed up in the past will do so again 
along with some of you who have not done so before.  Please use the following method for signing 
up:  send us an email at alumnifromrushford@gmail.com.

Many thanks to all of you who send dues or a contribution even though you may not be able to attend 
the banquet.  
          

           Sincerely,
Lawana Van Name Digirolamo, President

********************
WHAT:    The annual Rushford Alumni Banquet
WHEN:    Friday, September 2, 2011  (Labor Day Weekend)  
                            Registration begins at 5:15 PM
                            Buffet dinner beings at 6 PM, followed by the banquet program
                            Social time will follow the program
WHERE:   Cuba-Rushford Elementary School – Rushford Campus (former RCS)
DINNER:   $15.00 per person (those alumni who graduated in 1951 and earlier do not have to pay for dinner)
DUES:        $5.00 per RCS alumnus

***Reservations are due by Friday, August 26, 2011—one week prior to the banquet.***
(Sorry, but no refunds except in the case of hardship.  Please make reservations even if you are eligible for a free dinner.)

Fill out the form below and then cut out and mail to:  Rushford Alumni Association, Box 1, Rushford, NY  14777             
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

Name(s)_____________________________________________________Class Year(s)__________

                                      Total number of reservations (include everyone who is attending): _________
                                                            
                                                                    Payment for dinners at $15.00 per person    $__________
                                                     
                                                                                  Dues at $5.00 per RCS alumnus     $__________
       
                                                           Donation to Albro Scholarship Fund (voluntary)     $__________

                                                                                                                          TOTAL     $__________

____ Put an "X" in the blank if you are including a note for the newsletter on the back of this form, or on 
        an accompanying piece of paper.  (You can also send newsletter notes to us by email at any time.)


